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Dear Parents and Players. 
 
Ridgefield FC welcomes you to our club. We hope 
the next few weeks are enjoyable for your child 
and you. Our goal is to provide a safe environment 
for your children and you to learn, enjoy and use 
the skills necessary to play competitive soccer. 
Please read and adhere to the following to ensure 
that the registration process and each season runs 
smoothly.  

 

 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to Our Club  

 



  

 

 

Fall & Spring Season Mandatory Registration 
• Please note that the club has 
implemented for all current and new fall club 
players, a mandatory fall and spring 
registration (WINTER NOT INCLUDED).  

• Many of the leagues we play on use 
GotSport for all related registrations and 
per their requirements; every player needs 
to register through it, no exceptions will be 
allowed, this would be handy if a 
tournament is to be played. We are no 
longer able to add unregistered players to 
rosters everyone must be registered through 
GotSport. 

 

 

New Yearly Registration 



 

 
 

 

• Registration Fees are specific to each age group, 
payment can be made in full or spread out in three 
Payments If you have special circumstances, 
please see Coach Juan. 

• Registration Schedule is as follow: 
1st Payment Due at Registration.  
2nd Payment Due September 1, 2023. 
3rd Payment Due October 1, 2023. 
4th Payment Due November 1, 2023. 

• Please use the link provided in the email to register, 
please use the same user ID you used with the 
previous registration. When you use a different one, 
it creates a duplicate profile, and it can cause 
registration issues. If you are a new player and don’t 
have logging info, please create an account before 
you can proceed. 

 
 
 
 
 

GotSport Registration 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

• Please double-check all fields, make sure all 
information is completed and make sure that nothing 
is missing. 

• If you don’t see a picture on your child's profiled you 
must upload one, 

• If there are other requirements missing, we will reach 
out to you. 

 
• If you decide to accept the spot, please pay the $100 

to reserve your spot as soon as possible and 
complete the registration.  
 

• Fall season starts in September 2023, Spring season 
starts mid to end of March 2024. 

 
• Practice Schedules will be posted on TeamSnap, 

please make sure you still have access to the app since 
some players might have been removed. For new 
Players, please make sure to follow the link for 
TeamSnap on the confirmation email you’ll receive 
after completing your registration. 

 

GotSport Registration 



 
 
 
 
 

 

Practices and 
Games 

• Practices will continue to happen at Willis field, as well as Meadowlands 
field and if space is limited for practices, we will use the Veterans field.  

• We will be having new coaches and trainers, for this new program. 
PRACTICES ARE MANDATORY. 
Playing Up, 

• If you answer yes to playing up on the registration, and the player has 
reached a competitive level we will ask you to either join one of our teams 
or ask you to play up, when possible, this is not man



 
Uniforms 

 
• Players will be required to always wear 

practice uniforms. For new players, the 
practice kit has two practice jerseys as well 
as a pair of shorts. Please see the link below 
for the store where you can order it. You 
will be advised when to purchase our 
regular uniforms if needed. You will also get 
the link in the confirmation email you will 
receive after completing registration.  

• Please do not buy the game uniform right 
now, players won’t need it until they start 
the league. 

 

• CLICK HERE TO ORDER YOUR 
UNIFORM. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.birkenmeiersportshop.com/product-category/ridgefield-fc/
https://www.birkenmeiersportshop.com/product-category/ridgefield-fc/


 

 

 

 

 

Tournaments                         
• If advised by coaches, teams will be 

registered into tournaments based on 
player availability, a confirmation 
email or TeamSnap message will be 
sent to parents for confirmation,  

• There would be an extra charge for 
tournaments. 

• Tournaments can be either a one-day   
tournament or a two-day tournament. 

• Please follow all instructions from 
coaches when registering for a 
tournament. 
  

                        

 
 



 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank You for Being 
Part of Ridgefield 

Football Club 


	Playing Up,

